
SCHOONER BOWDOIN 

REAR ADMIRAL DONALD B. MAC Mil lan, U.S.N.R.  

September 20, 1970 

Mr. John Bell 

Dear M r .  Bell: 

people of Provincetown to know how much I 
appreciate their feeling of sympathy; how 
much I appreciate their honoring Mac by lower- 
ing the flags to half mast on a l l  municipal 
building8 to remain thus until after the final 
ceremonies. 

for him by the people of his 
the place where he was born, 
town he loved so much, was a source of real 

I w a n t  the Selectmen who represent the 

The naming of the P i e r  - 


